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August 23, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church, 

These days our town seems strangely empty — as if anyone with the power to be
elsewhere has gone for it, and left the rest of us behind. 

No danger of getting to the supermarket too late and finding all the good
peaches long gone. 

No hovering for a parking spot on the Avenue, trying to give people time and
space to back out without provoking undeserved, angry honks from all the other
drivers behind you. 

I’m told the Island ferry is like a ghost ship right now. 

If you go to see that new Tom Cruise movie over in Port Chester, I think they
might even pay you at this point. 

We take our breaks when we can, I know, and have to seek our adventures
whenever opportunities present themselves. Such experiences are central to our
growth, and growth is central to our happiness. 

I get it. 

Still, there’s something very much to be said for the comforts of home —
particularly when we have a break from our busiest seasons. 

There are chairs in the Parsonage I’m too busy to sit in from Thanksgiving until
Christmas. In fact, there’s one that Liz and I have taken to calling my “country
house,” because of how rarely I seem to visit it. 

So I don’t mind the chance to sit tight even as everyone else is somewhere else,
hanging loose. 

Whatever it is that offers us peace and clarity is worth celebrating—and
appreciating. 

What a blessing it is to begin our next season with the great gift of a thankful
heart. 

See you in church,

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich


Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 9:30 a.m.

Sunday service. 

Church office summer hours: 

Monday through Thursday 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Friday 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Summer Children’s Chapel and Nursery Care

Children’s Chapel and Nursery Care aligns with our summer worship schedule
Sundays 9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

Children of all ages welcome to attend service for a multi-generational experience in
the Chapel, or to come by the nursery room for some Godly Play!

Children encouraged to come dressed to play and explore the outdoors!

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to register for Children's Chapel this
Sunday

Mark your calendars...​

 

http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream


Only a few spaces left - sign up today!

Click here to register for Girls
Circle

Join Jenny at Coffee for Good in your
PJ's this Saturday for a special "Unicorn

Themed" Story Hour!

Homecoming Weekend Update

https://bit.ly/GirlsCircleAugust2023


Click here to learn more about
CWS 

Second Congregational Church | 139 East Putnam Avenue, Greenwich, CT 06830

Unsubscribe laurie@2cc.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bylaurie@2cc.orgpowered by

https://cwskits.org/?_gl=1%2A207lh8%2A_ga%2AMjk1MDE3MTIuMTY5Mjc5OTg3Mg..%2A_ga_RNS88DSYZJ%2AMTY5Mjc5OTg3Mi4xLjEuMTY5Mjc5OTg4NS4wLjAuMA..
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:laurie@2cc.org


Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=24d76647-9f14-43ad-a0bc-72c7f2708982
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=24d76647-9f14-43ad-a0bc-72c7f2708982

	Friday 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
	Mark your calendars...﻿
	Homecoming Weekend Update

